

SYRC Reopening

Reopening Date

SYRC reopening is set for May 10th. All facilities will be available for member use upon reopening.

SYRC Dues Update

The Association will begin requiring monthly dues be paid starting May 1st - please remember to turn your automatic payments back on in your AppFolio portal if you turned them off.

For the months that were temporarily suspended (February, March, April), members will be given until the end of the year to pay these dues with no late fees or penalties. Please contact Nick Hofmann at LBPM (nhofmann@lbpm.com) for questions or assistance.

The Board will continue to work closely with LBPM and the Director to find ways in which we can assist our members dealing with this terrible loss.

SYRC Board Meeting

Please attend

Thursday, March 24th, 6:00pm

This will be a virtual meeting, taking place via Zoom. Please use the link below to join the meeting:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82623206161? pwd=YBMcOBuNE5J07LxMvvDr2ss1R7xnoY.1

> Meeting ID: 826 2320 6161 Passcode: 591472 Phone: 669-900-9128

All members are welcome to attend. http://syrcpalisades.org/board-meetings/

For **updates**, email the rec center at syrcdir@gmail.com



Santa Ynez Recreational Center | 17005 Palisades Circle | Pacific Palisades, CA 90272 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!